
From: Moss, John M. <John.M.Moss@usdoj.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 12:04 PM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Returned 
 
Good Afternoon Richard, I have returned from Huntsville Alabama.  I was traveling from March 21, 2022 

to March 24, 2022 to Huntsville Alabama. The purpose of the trip was to investigate firearms trafficking 

cases for firearms purchased in Alabama but were recovered here in Chicago.  The Federal Government 

paid for all expenses related to this trip. Thank you again for all your help. 

 

John M. Moss 

Chicago Police-ATF Task Force Officer 

Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives 
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